
All Bergen County residents are invited to: 

Paper-Shredding Day in 
Cresskill 

Watch as your sensitive/confidential documents are destroyed in the 
shredding truck 

 
Saturday April 27, 2024, 9am to 1pm 
Merritt Memorial Elementary School 

1 Dogwood Lane, Cresskill, NJ 
       (Enter ONLY from Union Avenue)  
                       Rain or Shine  
             Paper only; Limit of 3 Banker Boxes/Equivalent per   
                vehicle NO Business/Commercial, NO X-Rays, 
                                NO 3-Ring Binders/Books  
           Sponsored by the Cresskill Environmental Commission 

(environmental@cresskillboro.org) & by the Cresskill Department of Public Works  

For other shredding events, visit www.bcua.org and click “Recycling & Solid Waste” 


